
CENTRAL FLORIDA EXPRESSWAY AUTHORITY

MEMORANDUM

TO: Authority Board Members

FROM: 4 Claude Miller

JU* Director of Pro"

DATE: September 22, 2015

RE: Approval of Contract Renewal with

Broad & Cassel for Bond Counsel Services

Contract No. 000816

Board approval is requested for the second and final renewal of the referenced contract with

Broad & Cassel, in the amount of $325,000.00. The renewal period will be from November 1,

2015, to October 31, 2016.

The services to be provided under the renewal will include consulting with Authority officers

and staff concerning all legal questions relating to the incurrence of debt; preparing all

indentures, resolutions and other instruments authorizing and securing bonds or other

indebtedness of the Authority and required in connection with their issuance; preparing and

reviewing all documentation required for bond sales and closings; preparing all documents

required in connection with the validation of bonds by the Authority; legal services related to all

matters affecting the administration and collection of revenues involved with, or available for,

financial undertakings by the Authority.
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